
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   Scott & White Health Plan Participating Providers 
 
FROM: Scott & White Health Plan (SWHP) 
 
SUBJECT: Employee Retirement System of Texas (ERS) – Plan Year 2018 

Provider Network Change 
 
DATE:  July 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Participating Providers:  
 
Effective September 1, 2017, the SWHP HMO Network for ERS will be replaced 
with the BSW Preferred HMO Network. The BSW Preferred HMO Network is not 
offered in some existing counties, and this change may impact ERS members who 
are currently covered on the SWHP. ERS members have been notified of this 
change. 
 
You may receive inquiries from ERS members regarding your participation in the 
BSW Preferred HMO Network as a result of the network change. Providers and 
members can access the Find a Provider search tool by going to 
http://ers.swhp.org/home. The search tool can be used to see participating 
providers in the BSW Preferred HMO Network by clicking on the link for Plan Year 
2018 – Find a Provider.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please do not hesitate to contact 
the SWHP Provider Relations Department at 1-800-321-7947, ext. 203064 or 254-
298-3064. 

http://ers.swhp.org/home

